
Wage Equity Fiscal Analysis-Leg File 62649 
 
The overall impact of the proposed wage pay outlined in this resolution is $16.6 million, the 
General Fund share of this increase is $10.8 million. The table below summarizes this cost by 
year. 
 

 
The costs presented here do not include the annual step and longevity increases provided to 
General Municipal Employees. These annual increases equate to approximately 1% each year. 
The table below summarizes the additional impact of these increases over the life of this 
proposal. 

 
If this plan is adopted, the impact on the 2022 General Fund is $5.3 million (this includes step and 
longevity increases). This increase is the equivalent of adding 72 positions in a single year to the 
operating budget. The costs presented here do not include potential pension rate increases.  

 


